
From: Richard Krajewski  

Sent: Wednesday, 15 February 2017 6:37 AM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP 

Cc: Vasuki Paul; Gordon Jervis; Jason O'Dwyer; Guy Noble; Cameron Young; 
louise.hogg@ablawyers.com.au 

Subject: Electrical, Electronic and Communications Contracting Award 2010 - Schedule B 

 
Dear Deputy President 
 
As indicated in the AIG email dated Tuesday 14th February 2017 with respect to Schedule B of the 
Electrical Contracting, etc. Award, Fire Protection Association Australia has not made any comments, 
to date with respect to this matter. However, FPA has observed the respective comments and 
supports a consensus approach to this matter. In that regard, it acknowledges the concerns raised by 
the Master Electricians Association with respect to public holidays as well as the matters raised in 
emails of 31st January and 9th February 2017 by the National Electrical Contractors Association. These 
matters, if not resolved prior to the conference set for 28th February, will hopefully be resolved then. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Richard Krajewski 

Workplace Relations Manager 

Fire Protection Association Australia 
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